
BECTU ASSISTANT DIRECTOR BRANCH 
  

Welcome to the webpage for the Assistant Directors branch at BECTU.  
  

Our branch is represented by a committee made up of working assistant directors from all levels, 
from runners to 1st ADs.  

  
The committee meet regularly throughout the year to discuss and highlight the issues that face us as 

a department working in today's film, TV and commercials industry. 
  

A new committee is voted in each year at the BECTU Assistant Directors branch AGM. The current 
committee includes: 

Chair Will Jasper 

Vice-Chair  Jordan Kotras 

Secretary Erin Morris-Large 

MMP Negotiations Rep Illias Thoms 

TV Drama Negotiations Reps Will Jasper, Erin Morris-Large 

London Production Division Rep Jordan Kotras 

National Health & Safety Committee Rep Jay Salomon 

Women’s Committee Rep Erin Morris-Large 

LGBTQIA+ Committee Rep Emmy Brown 

Junior Grades SDC Rep Natasha Khaleeq 

  
We encourage all assistant directors to get involved with the Union as it is only through our collective 
action and voices that we are able to stand up for each other and our working conditions and rights. 

  
BRANCH NEWS 

  
After a long negotiation process in which the ADs were an instrumental part, the new 2023 TV Drama 

Agreement was accepted with almost 60% voting in favour. 
  

RESOURCES 
  

Below you will find a number of useful links for fellow assistant directors: 
  

  
AD Discussion Group: Telegram Group https://t.me/+s8AZXkH3GHg1YmRK 

  
AD Rate Card: http://tinyurl.com/adrates23 

Bectu AD branch unified ratecard 2022 - BECTU 
 

FAA Rate Card: (Link to BECTU FAA 2023 PDF rate card found here - FAA Rate Card 2023 - BECTU) 
  

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2ft.me%2f%2bs8AZXkH3GHg1YmRK&c=E,1,kdDVG8sHemhTpektV5_cHsXpGP8BW1T3tv0oHfAGA18VSSieczVTurZDSWvhJ0T7JqVB9d31QJuymoNswwgxgOP-jgs6up5mbjfd3H3GIKGhWlyr1ymPnA,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2ftinyurl.com%2fadrates23&c=E,1,0LCYDUNhEx7CskkdEVViUBhoRCcRVOyEnTLEkWelNUARmoa4Ozx_FPp33T4Xw62PEqG3pqGqVfGBdt-q0t0C_YPLXai8V2-T6fjvZ0a5&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fmembers.bectu.org.uk%2fadvice-resources%2flibrary%2f2887&c=E,1,hWkn9pnqnCWCwildmxSqgwTwyu2xFW7TbkpNborQkKGjQUxJ8XwSo6YYYbNx8iNVP0sQIskTSFv1TqugHx_NCjru8nRrCmAFLjYyzRECqnrNqTVljRx6ncFEr8JA&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fmembers.bectu.org.uk%2fadvice-resources%2flibrary%2f2994&c=E,1,vA1gBJw_xgKkRq7vEZ4TOfwzUHjJOpmF59_f0RCP7AbmTVSqXDS_Ry08Gkcf5Kvlwyxqn1qAoR6_O1VG7g-LBnuci0o27rtOmLDygfhX8u-PHvER6ZlUmA,,&typo=1

